
I am in favor of passing SB554.  Having loaded guns in schools is a bad idea, whether a concealed carry permit is owned or not.  As 
a teacher for 30 years, I know that schools need to be places where students and teachers feel safe.  Just knowing that loaded guns 
can be legally on the premises ups the anxiety level.  Things that arrive on campus do not always stay in the hands of those 
intended.  Wallets are stolen, purses go missing, and it would be so easy for guns to get into the wrong hands.  School districts 
should be able to decide for themselves on this issue.
Thank you for your time.
Lisa Livelybrooks


